
Do you have one of these? 

 

If so, you will need to replace it with one of these: 

 
New bus ticket machines will be installed in all vehicles from 

Friday 15th to Sunday 17th March. 
 

The old cards will not work on the new machines. 
 

New cards will be available from Monday 18th March. 
 

Remaining balances can be transferred from an old card. 
 

 To transfer a balance, old cards must be brought to the  

Transport Planning office at 6 North Ness Business Park, between 

Monday 18th March and Friday 12th April. 

No transfers will be possible after this date. 


